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19.10.21 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

It has come to our attention that some children in school have been watching the new Netflix show 

‘Squid Game’. The show is rated 15 and contains some very adult content and graphic violence (people 

being shot in the head and organ harvesting are just two examples) which is highly inappropriate for 

primary age children.  

 

 

Please click on the link below for further details. 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/wakeupwednesday/squid-game-trending-across-platforms-what-

parents-need-to-know 

 

I hope that this information allows you to safeguard your child against accessing inappropriate content.  

 

Yours,  

 

Tina Clarke  
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